
MD-19 GLT Report – Debbie Bostock 

May 16th, 2025 

We will have held our sessions with the DGs, VDGs, ZCs, GATs elects on May `5 

We have a GAT gathering that will be taking place May 16th, 2025, from 2pm to 4 pm at the Mt 
Cheam Lions Hall on Spadina in conjunction with the MD19 Convention.   This will include 
the MD19 GAT team, District GAT team, incoming DGs, VDGs and Zone Chairs. At this 
gathering we will be setting/going over the goals for each district for the upcoming lion’s year. 
The DG elects will have already had to submit goals, and this will give them an opportunity 
to plan with the leadership team of their District in how to go about carrying them out. 

As well the Zone Chair Elect workshop, Incoming DGs, VDGs, ZCS and GATs seminars will 
be held at the Coast Chilliwack Hotel on Thursday May 15th from 8:30 to 3 pm and the Zone 
Chairs will also have a morning session on the 16th. We have a great team working hard to 
make these sessions informative and enjoyable for the participants and are hopeful for a 
good turnout of the above officers. 

I am continuing as the MD19 GLT for the upcoming year and as such will continue to hold 
monthly meetings with the District GLTs. 

 

Yours in Lionism 

Debbie Bostock 

 


